
 

 

  

 

How to Contact Us… 

   Email:  
enquiry@paget.bham.sch.uk 

 

      Telephone: 

 0121 464 3902 or 07493838732 

 

       Twitter: @PagetPrimary 

Concerned About a Child’s Safety? 
Contact Birmingham CASS on 0121 303 

1888. If you feel a child is at risk of 
immediate, significant harm then call 999 
OR contact a DSL in school: Mrs. Nussey, 
Mrs. Thomas, Mrs. Spiers, Mrs. Ewbank or 
Mr. Merriman.  

#Team Paget 

#Stronger Together  

Child Line 
Children if you need 

to talk to anyone 

please ring or email 
www.childline.co.uk  

TO BE THE BEST THAT WE CAN BE 

mailto:enquiry@paget.bham.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a busy term it has been yet again at Paget. There has been lots going on in and out 

of school with trips such as Year Five’s visit to the Carding Mill Valley (read Theo’s report 

later in the newsletter), Year Two’s residential visit to Woodlands and Year One’s visit to 

Cadbury World.  

It was fantastic this week to see so many children taking part in the Easter Bonnet 

parade and the decorated egg competition. As Head Teacher, I make tough decisions 

several times a day every day of the week but one of the hardest decisions I have to 

make all year is who should win the decorated egg competition as the standard of 

creativity is so high and this year has been no exception. 4H and 5B made this decision 

particularly tough this year as their creations were outstanding.  

 

This week we say goodbye to Mrs Lewin in Panthers who has been teaching them since 

Christmas. I would like to thank her for all she has contributed this term. After Easter 

we will be joined by a new, permanent teacher in charge of the resource base, Mrs 

Francis who joins us from a local special school.  

 

All that is left for me to say is to wish you all a safe and happy Easter break and I look 

forward to seeing you all bright and early on Monday the 17th of April.  

 

Take care and stay safe  

Vicky Nussey   

                 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NURSERY: The Whole Class 

RECEPTION: Nora, Oliver, Mya & Liyanur  

YEAR ONE: Areen, Charlotte, Hendrix & Michael 

YEAR TWO: Diar, Carter, Anaya & Ricoh 

YEAR THREE: Neave, Layton, Remi-Jai & Amaya 

YEAR FOUR: Eric, Blossom, Julia, Logan & Chyna  

YEAR FIVE: Hajrah, Vincent, Theo & Elyssa 

YEAR SIX: Tayem, Lexi-Leigh, Reegan & Jean-Cedric  

PANTHERS: Abdul & Max  

 

HOUSEPOINTS 

 
THIS WEEK’S TOTALS: 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING CLASS: 

EY & KS1: 1S 

KS2: 5B 

 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING 

HOUSE: 

EY & KS1: Venus 

KS2: Mercury 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
                                                    



 

 

 

 

SPOTLIGHT ON CURRICULUM: EARLY YEARS 

       

 
   
                                   

 



 

 

YEAR FIVE GEOGRAPHY TRIP REPORT 

 
Wednesday 22nd March 2023, Year 5 went on a trip to Carding Mill Valley. 

 
Our lesson was Geography, and the topic was Rivers.  
 
On the trip we saw sheep and a small reservoir alongside a waterfall. We took some amazing 
pictures and saw some amazing views from the top of the hill. We all had loads of fun, we went 
into the ford and the little stream at the very start of the walk. The walk was 5 miles long and it 
was a very fun experience. 
 
We even helped the staff by picking up the litter that we saw in the river and putting it into the 
bin. There was litter such as plastic bottles, wrappers and wrapping foil. 
 
We all had so much fun, and we were all on our best behaviour during the trip. This was one of 
the best trips we have ever been on with school. 
 
When we reached the top, we were all very proud of ourselves. Every time it rains there, the 
water sinks into the soil and the soil carries it into the small reservoir.  
 
At the top of the hills, we could see for miles, there were lots of empty fields and some with 
sheep and horses. At the top of the valley the view was beautiful. As it was nearing the end of 
our trip nobody wanted to go home. Our legs were hurting because of it being a 5 mile walk and 
having lots of steep hills to walk up and down. This was our best experience so far! 
 
Reporter - Theo - Year Five.  
   

             

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 
 

  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 
 

Paget go joint top as we go into the final games of the league season!!! 

 

The Football year is closing in on Football 22/23 La Liga division.  
 
Paget had two huge games this week against Colmore in the All-Birmingham Cup and St. Bernadette’s in the 
league. 
 
First up was Colmore in the All Birmingham-Cup, Paget was up against a well experienced Colmore side. 
Paget knew they had to play their best to win this game and still be in a chance to retain the Birmingham 
Cup.  
 
After an explosive start from both sides creating chances at either end. Colmore took the lead after some 
great play just before half time.  
 
Paget gave everything second half to get a goal but just fell short and the goal never came. Paget exited the 
Cup gracefully with our heads held high as we gave our best! 
 
Onto the second game over at Holly Lane, Paget and St Bernadette’s locked horns in what, on paper, looked 
likely to be a tight affair and though it was, the game had no-end of thrills and spills as these two excellent 
sides produced an entertaining encounter. But ultimately, neither side could quite find a breakthrough and 
had to settle for a 0-0 draw – Bernie’s will be the happier though and had their inspirational keeper to thank 
for securing that point. 
 
Paget’s Football journey will continue in April/May! 



 

 

Our Easter bonnet and decorated egg winners… 
Our huge congratulations to all of the children that took part in our Easter competitions. A chocolate treat was given 

out to all that took part. Around half of all our pupils created spoons, bonnets or decorated eggs. All of our judges 
found it really difficult to choose a winner so in our EYFS and KS1 classes there are two winners with each receiving a 

small chocolate egg and in KS2 we have a class winner and overall winners who have won a large egg each!   
Mrs. Nussey would like to give a special mention to the children of 4H and 5B, she says your egg and spoon creations 

were absolutely fantastic and it really was difficult to choose winners!  A super effort, well done! 
Well done to the following: 

Nursery – Harry & Lorena       3C - Jasmine 
Leopards – Taylor & Miah      3N - Deen 
Tigers – Leah & Rozina         4H - Bella 
1S – Lilly & La’Sharn             4C - Sianna 
1P – Rubina & Anthony          5B – K’Mari 
2D – Rochelle & Dillon           5E - Franic 
2S – Seher & Arnie                6R - Cameron 
Panthers – Theo                   6B – Jacob 
 
Overall Lower KS2 Winners – Jasmine & Hollie May 
Overall Upper KS2 Winner – Kara 
Team Paget would also like to say a big thank you to Di Weston and family and the PTA for providing some of our 
wonderful Easter prizes. Thank you so much!   

 

 
 
 
 

 



 

 

         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPOTLIGHT ON BRITISH VALUES: THE RULE OF LAW 
 

The importance of law, whether they be those that govern the class, the school or 
the country, is consistently reinforced at Paget throughout the school day as well as 
when dealing with behaviour and through assemblies. Pupils are taught the value and 

reasons behind laws; that they govern and protect us, the responsibilities that this 
involves and the consequences when laws are broken.  

 
Pupils are taught the rules and expectations of the school which are consistent 

throughout the school. The school’s behaviour policy sets out clear expectations and 
children are taught the value and reasons for these expectations. The expectations of 

our school are underpinned by the spirit of our school motto:  
‘To be the best that you can be!’ 

 
Children are taught that everyone has the right to feel safe and are taught to 

recognise when they start to feel unsafe and what to do about this. Children are 
taught right from wrong and are helped to understand how their actions can impact 

on others. 
 

 In PE, the importance of rules and fair play is highlighted and built upon through 
each year group.  

 

Our school curriculum has been designed so pupils can develop skills that enable them 
to understand the way rules and laws were developed at specific times in history and 

how they reflected the values of the period. 
 

  Our RE units of work allow pupils to learn about the fundamental rules and beliefs of 
all the major religions and focus on common areas and differences within them. 

 
In PSHE we explore with the children what to do if peer pressure is trying to persuade 

children to break rules and laws. This is backed up by visits and talks from local 
PCSOs.  

 
 

 
 

  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Friday 31st March - Last day of term – Children break up for Easter  

Monday 17th April – Term begins  

Monday 1st May – School Closed - May Day Bank Holiday   

Monday 8th May – School Closed – Bank Holiday for King’s Coronation  

W/C 8th May – Year Six Sats Week – (Y6 SATS will now begin run Tuesday to Friday 

due to extra Bank Holiday)  

Friday 26th May - last day of term – Children break up for half term 

Monday 5th June – Term begins  

Tuesday 6th June - Y3 Trip to Wroxeter * 

Friday 9th June - Y5 trip to the Space Centre * 

W/C Monday 5th June – Y4 times tables checks  

W/C 12th June – Y1 Phonics Screening Check  

28th-30thJune – Year Six Residential to Edale  

Tuesday 25th July – End of term -Children break up for the summer  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note that there is 1 more teacher day to be confirmed for this academic year, we 

will inform you of these dates as soon as possible.  

 

This section will be regularly updated once new dates are known and confirmed. 

*Indicates newly added or changed items 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

PARENT WORKSHOPS 

Thank you to all of you who attended the reading workshops. It was lovely to hear that you 

enjoyed the sessions and having the opportunity to work with your child. From your feedback, 

many parents requested maths meetings. With this in mind, the following workshops will run: 

 

Year 5 - Tuesday 18th April 

Year 3 - Wednesday 19th April 

Year 4 - Thursday 20th April 

Year 6 - Friday 21st April 

All sessions will run from 2.30-3.10p.m. 



 

 

EASTER HOLIDAY CLUB FLYERS 
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